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Central Shenandoah Criminal Justice Training Academy Seeks Accreditation Award 
 
 
The Central Shenandoah Criminal Justice Training Academy is scheduled for our on-site assessment 
beginning Monday, June 17, 2019 and ending Wednesday, June 19, 2019 to examine all aspects of our 
department's policies and procedures, management, operations, and support services. A two-member 
assessment team will verify that the Central Shenandoah Criminal Justice Training Academy meets the 
Commission on Accreditation of Law Enforcement Agencies, lnc. (CALEA) required state-of the art 
standards is part of a voluntary process to maintain advanced accreditation - a highly prize recognition of 
law enforcement professional excellence. 
 
 
As part of the on-site assessment The Public can make comments and they may do so by telephone. The 
public may call (540) 234-8354 on Tuesday, June 18, 2019 between the hours of 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
 
Telephone comments are limited to10 minutes and must address the agency's ability to comply with 
CALEA standards. For additional information or to obtain a copy of a specific standard contact, Laurie 
Skinner the Academies Accreditation Manager at (540) 540-234-9191. 
 
Anyone wishing to offer written comments about the Central Shenandoah Criminal Justice Training 
Academy’s ability to comply with the standards for advanced accreditation may send them to the 
Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, lnc. (CALEA), 13575 Heathcote Boulevard, 
Gainesville, V A 20155 or www.calea.orq. 


